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Existing alley

Portion of alley vacated 
in 1960s



Recommendation

Staff and Planning Commission (6-0) recommends closing 
the alley with the following condition: 

• A public general utility easement and a public storm 
drainage easement shall be reserved in the necessary 
locations. The location of each easement shall be 
determined by a survey completed by the applicant for 
review by the Department of Community Development.




